
 
I have forwarded your message to Gene Hogberg and have asked that he reply to you. 
  
I should be finished in a few days with the Thesis editing.  I am adding three of the original line 
drawings as the colored illustrations do not give some of the details the drawings include. 
  
I have reformatted some items so that the quotes will be double indented and easily noted.  In the 
process I transferred the text to WordPerfect and then after being finished, back to WORD.  In the 
process the size of the document is much larger. 
  
I am very familiar with WP, but not with WORD, so it is hard to do what I want to do in WORD.  I 
hope that this does not turn out to be a problem to you or having it on your website.  Do you have 
any comments or suggestions? 
  
I am glad that there has been some interest in the thesis.  I hope that those who download will do it 
over again after you have the newer edition posted. 
  
Leroy Neff 
Wed 1/06/2005 10:28 PM 

 


